
Pine Run Car Circle Safety Markers 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

For the safety of our pedestrians and drivers, and for the timely flow of traffic, please be vigilant in 

adhering to the following driving patterns. 

 

1. Vehicles may NOT drive across the Car Circle Safety Markers  

(white stripes located in the center of the road).    

2. Vehicles must exit the Car Circle via either the right or left lane.   
 

 

 

 

IF your child exits while your car is NEXT TO the Safety Markers:  

  

 Stay in the right lane until you are free to exit 

 Check for left lane traffic 

 Exit by making an immediate left turn toward West Butler Ave.   

 

 

 

 

IF your child exits your car PRIOR TO the Safety Markers: 

 

 Check for left lane traffic 

 Move to the far left lane 

 Exit by making a left turn toward West Butler Ave.  

 

 

 

 

To ensure that our drop off line moves along, please have students grab backpacks and prepare to 

disembark once reaching the circle.  Again, we ask for your committed adherence to these traffic 

patterns.  With two exit lanes, all drivers must be aware, attentive, cautious, and observant during drop 

off and pick up times.  We want to keep everyone in our community safe at all times! 

  

As always, many thanks for your attention to this important matter.  
Most sincerely, 

 

 

Principal 
 

Safety Markers: No Vehicles Allowed 


